
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: March 18th, 2020 

Contact: Paul Freund 528-1103 

 

 

TEMPORARY AGENCY OFFICE CLOSURE 

 

Due to the developing Coronavirus situation the Tehama County Solid Waste 

Management Agency’s Office and Antifreeze, Oil, Battery, and Paint (ABOPs) drop off 

will be temporarily closed to the public starting Wednesday, March 18th. It will reopen 

again when conditions allow. Please do not bring any used motor oil, household batteries, 

used paint, or old fluorescent lights and tubes to the landfill. If you have questions please 

call the Agency at (530) 528-1103 or email tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us.  
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